
 
 

 
 

Wednesday 1st April 2020 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Free School Meals 
 
The government has just announced their National Scheme for free school meals. We will be proceeding 
with this scheme and are asking for an email contact for all of our families.  The email you provide will 
allow us to provide you with a weekly £15 entitlement eCode for your child.  You will need this code to 
access www.freeschoolmeals.co.uk and choose your supermarket eGiftcard.  You cannot use the 
eCode directly with the retailer – it must be exchanged for an eGift card.  Please see the parents FAQ 
guide on our website at https://www.hilderthorpeprimaryschool.co.uk 
 
If you have not yet responded to the text, or letter requesting an email please send your email along with 
your child(rens) name(s) to parentemails@hilderthorpeschool.co.uk  We will be providing all future free 
school meal provision through the government vouchers.  Please note it states in the government 
guidance that this is term time only.   
 
If you have any problems obtaining an email, please contact us by emailing, or telephoning, the school 
office.  Please do not address any queries to the parent emails address above. This email address is 
only used to collate addresses for the voucher scheme and queries cannot be responded to on here.   
 
As I’m sure you will appreciate this will take a little time for us to set up.  We will let you know when the 
work behind the scenes is complete.  You should receive your first voucher in the week beginning the 
20th April, when the summer term starts.    
 
Many thanks for your continued support at this time; if you have any problems please don’t hesitate to 
get in touch.   
 
Kind regards,  
 
Mrs S Hall 
 
 


